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We would like to wish all our
families a very Happy

Easter. 
We would like to take this

opportunity to thank you for
all your support this term for
our children, they have had

an amazing term!

We hope you have a safe
and restful holiday and we
look forward to seeing the
children back in school on

Tuesday 9th April at normal
school times.

(Monday 8th April is a
Teacher Day)

Thank you to all our parents
and carers for all their

support for Comic Relief,
school raised an amazing
£730.59 for this very worth

while charity.

REMINDERS 

Our Year 1 PE workshops
will take place on

Thursday 18th April.

Save the date!
More details to follow

after Easter. 



 School Lunches can be  
booked via MCAS for the

first week back after Easter. 
Dinner money is £11.50 a

week for Year 3 to Year 6
children. This needs to be

paid on a Monday for that
week. 

Reminder about Healthy
Lunchboxes.

We would like to ask our
parents and carers to

support us with our healthy
lunchbox policy.

 Could we ask parents and
carers to ensure

·Nuts are not sent in
lunchboxes as we have a

number of staff and
children who have nut

allergies in school
·Any chocolate bars that are

sent are biscuit based
rather than bars of

chocolate such as dairy milk
bars

MILK MONEY

Milk money is £12.00 for the
term.This can be paid
through your MCAS

account. Milk remains free
for children under 5 and
children whose parents
qualify for free school

meals.
Milk money can be paid
until Friday 19th April.

 



Summer Term Dates

Term Time: 
Monday 8 April 2024 to Friday 24 May 2024

Teacher Day Monday 8 April

Half term: 
Monday 27 May 2024 to Friday 31 May 2024

Teacher Day Friday 24 May 

Term Time: 
Monday 3 June 2024 to Thursday 25 July 2024

Teacher Day Thursday 25th July

Remember Children...


